
Minutes of the Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals 

February 9, 2021 

 

The February 9, 2021, meeting of the Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals  

was held via Zoom. The meeting was hosted by Peter Ignatovich, and was  

called to order by Chairperson Richard W. Tracy at 7:10 PM. Members in  

attendance were Peter Ignatovich, Richard Tracy, and David Loven. 

 

Since Clerk Laurie Sanders was not present there were no minutes of the  

January meeting available. 

 

We had no walk in visitors, and no new business to attend. After brief  

discussions of how the previous hearings had gone, we decided to adjourn. 

 

Peter moved to adjourn, and it was seconded by Loven. All voted in favor  

of adjourning 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard W. Tracy 

 

Submitted May 11 and approved unanimously on May 11, 2021, with one abstaining (Sanders). 

 

 

 
 


